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Please do not take away the ability of Oregonians like myself to vote by mail. I have 

caregiving responsibilities for my two young children and removing the ability to vote 

by mail will make it harder for me to vote consistently in every election.  

 

I urge legislators not to take away a system that works well to reduce barriers for all 

eligible voters in Oregon are able to vote. Do not fall prey to the specter of “election 

fraud” and disenfranchise eligible voters in the process.  


